Elmer, Linda
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From: Hatala, Carlen
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 2:43 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: Historic Preservation Commission
Attachments: hpc.pdf

Please add to the record

From: Keith Stanley [mailto:director@nearwestsidepartners.org]
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 2:31 PM

To: Trotter, Jensen; Hatala, Carlen

Subject: Fwd: Historic Preservation Commission

Jensen, we support the demo/raze of the State Street Theater. It has been vacant for two decades and is a blight
on the community. Avenues West Association, Business Improvement District #10 and even Near West Side
Partners has tried to support a development with no success including developing RFP, hosting events and
paying for renderings. The neighborhood has the Tower Theater that is currently a part of a development lead
by Rick Wiegand. NWSP would prefer to focus efforts on this development.

Hello, just an FYT, director@nearwestsidepartners.org is my primary email address going forward. Please adjust your records
accordingly.

Keith Stanley, Executive Director, Near West Side Partners/Avenues West Association/BID #10
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